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Comments: Holland Lake Lodge Facility Improvement &amp; Expansion #61746

I do not think that this project is appropriate for the area. Why does this company not have to follow Missoula

county subdivision laws or any development codes put in place by Missoula county for this very reason? Please

do not let this monstrosity ruin Holland Lake. Currently it is a small, quaint lake enjoyed by many people who

come to visit and use the forest service land. This would push the lake beyond its capacity and simply ruin the

experience. 

I find it strange that forest fuel mitigation has difficulty happening and someone can come and do something like

this on forest service land. Seems like priorities are messed up. 

Thanks for your consideration 


